

September 27, 2010

Dear Employer/Service Provider:

The current economic crisis we are experiencing has devastated several communities throughout the state and nation. The southeast region of my district has been especially hard hit and is facing unheard of unemployment rates. As a way to assist these residents and through the active participation of Vernon Central youth, I, along with Councilwoman Jan Perry and the Vernon Central Workforce Development Network, am excited to announce and extend an invitation for your company to attend the Vernon Central Community Job and Resource Fair scheduled for:

Saturday, October 30, 2010 9am –Noon Councilwoman Jan Perry Constituent Services Center 4301 S. Central Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90011

We would like a human resources representative from your company to discuss current career opportunities available to our fair attendees. We will have several computer stations available for participants to apply on-line during the fair. Additionally, a special area has been designated for on-site interviews.

We hope that you will join our collaborative efforts to get people back to work. Attached you will find a registration form and the event flyer.

Thank you in advance for your support and leadership in our community. If you have any additional questions please feel free to contact Miguel Martinez, at (213) 620-4646 or via email at Miguel.Martinez@asm.ca.gov .We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 30<sup>th</sup>.

Sincerely,

Speaker of the Assembly